
A regular meeting of the Duxbury Housing Authority was held on Wednesday June 14, 2023 

at 10:00am.  The following were in attendance: 

 

Pauline Flynn, Vice-Chair 

Maxene Benevides, Tenant Board Member 

Bri Leing, Chair  

Bertram Walters, Treasurer   

Shari Shane, Commissioner 

 

Also Present: 

Chris Plourde, Assistant Executive Director 

Greg McGowan, Facilities & Modernization Manager  

 

Absent:  

None 

 

Public Comment    

None 

 

Minutes: 

Postponed to the next meeting. 

 

 

Facilities Update: 

Greg updated the board on existing and upcoming projects.   

Cordwood Path Walkways- Greg reported that they are looking great.  There was a hold up 

with railings but is now moving forward. 

 

Old Business/New Business:   

Pauline Flynn explained the Marshfield farmers market, SNAP program and asked if she 

could post flyers.  The possibility of a ride share bus with the COA was discussed. 

 

 

Warrant: 

Bert had a question about the pilot program payment in which Chris explained. On a motion 

made by Pauline Flynn and seconded by Bert Walters, the Board voted 5-0 to pay the bills 

for May. 

 

Adjournment: 

On a motion made by Pauline Flynn and seconded by Max Benevides, the Board voted 5-0 to 

end the meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 10:25am 

 

 

A true record 

 

 

_____________________________ 


